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Dear Legislators,

The citizens of Derby deserve a unified voice.

The split of the land into three separate house districts is harmful. We wish for no 

split. Derby should be included in only ONE house district.

Respectfully submitted,

Susan Lanzaro-Schroeder

69 Seymour Avenue

Derby, CT  06418
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